
Home and School Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 96, Medford, New Jersey  08055 

www.medfordhsa18.wixsite.com/medfordhsa18 

           September 2017 

Dear Parents, 

The Medford Home and School Association (HSA) would like to welcome you and your children back to 
another exciting school year. HSA helps the school district in a number of ways. We provide volunteer 
help and conduct fund raising activities for the benefit of the students. This is your opportunity to get 
involved and really make a difference in your child’s education. Our fundraisers provide the school with 
cultural programs and “extras” not included in the school budget. 

You can support the HSA through your $20.00 family membership contribution and receive a copy of our 
school calendar. To be successful, we also need your time and talents, so please let us know if you can 
assist with various fundraisers we have throughout the year.  Please complete the membership form 
below.  Then, return it with your $20.00 check, made payable to Medford HSA, to your school marked 
“HSA Membership.”  We look forward to another successful year. 

Sincerely,  
Angie Evans 
President, HSA  
angieevansmedfordhsa@gmail.com 

----------------------------------------CUT  HERE------------------------------------------- 

HSA FAMILY MEMBERSHIP 

Parents’ Name(s)________________________________________________________________ 

Phone  ______________________E-mail_____________________________________________ 

                         

 Student’s Name      Grade   Teacher   School 

1. _____________________________________________________________________________ 

2. _____________________________________________________________________________  

3. _____________________________________________________________________________ 

4. _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Can you help with future HSA fundraisers:  _____YES      _____ NO 




